WORK IS RESUMED ON NEW GOLF COURSES

Architect Back From Annual U. S. G. A. Meeting.

Work was resumed last week on the two golf courses at Nichols Hills, the new 2,500-acre residential sub-division of G. A. Nichols, Inc., north of the city, when Perry D. Maxwell, golf architect, returned from New York, where he attended the annual meeting of the United States Golf association. Maxwell was the only Oklahoma delegate.

Maxwell announced that the courses will be ready for planting as soon as weather permits; and that the greens will be in perfect condition by August. Play is expected to start about that time.

Maxwell also is expecting an early visit from Dr. A. Mackenzie of Moor Allerton Lodge, Leeds, Eng., his coarchitect on the two Nichols courses. Mackenzie now is in London.